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“We need leaders not in love 

with money, but in love with 

justice. Not in love with 

publicity, but in love with 

humanity.”  

– Martin Luther King Jr. 

• 15 Chapter Meetings 

• 3 Delegate Meetings with 

Legislators & Staff 

 

JAN 2023 

 

 

AZ-08 Chapter Leader Nikki Colletti and 

other AMAC members were present to 

interact with legislators and other groups 

to kick off the legislative session. 

The coalition of groups present formed an 

exchange group called the Arizona Liberty 

Network where information, ideas, and 

event information can be disseminated. 

Speakers included Senate President 

Warren Peterson and Representative Jake 

Hoffman for the Republican Freedom 

Caucus. 

The president and vice president for 

Arizona Free Enterprise gave presentations, 

and the newly formed coalition partners 

presented their vision for 2023 and 

introduced their respective organizations 

to attendees. 

 

Legislative Roll Out for the Arizona 2023 

Session 

 

 

AMAC members in the North Star State sent over 1,200 messages to their state senators 

urging them to vote NO on a bill that would create a "fundamental right" to abortion without 

limits. This legislation would deny parents the right to know when their minor daughter is 

subjected to abortion. It would also allow the barbaric late abortion procedure known as 

partial-birth abortion. 

Sadly, after multiple Republican amendments to make the bill less extreme were rejected and 

debate into the early morning hours, the bill passed by one vote. Despite this defeat, AMAC 

Action will continue undaunted in the defense of life in states throughout the country. 

Minnesota AMAC Members Flood State Senate with Messages to Oppose Extreme 

Abortion Bill 

 

 

AMAC Action sent a letter in support of H.R. 

128, the “Defund Planned Parenthood Act.” 

This bill was introduced by Congresswoman 

Lauren Boebert (CO-03) and prevents Planned 

Parenthood and its associated organizations 

from taking the lives of unborn children and 

demands the repayment of funds back to the 

treasury when taxpayer money is used 

inappropriately to support them. 

 

AMAC Supports Bill to Defund Planned 

Parenthood 

 

 

The voice of conservatives echoed throughout 

the country in 2022 as AMAC members 

participated in 65 call-to-action campaigns 

leaving more than 300,000 comments, 

messages, and phone calls for federal and 

state representatives, regulatory websites, 

and corporate executives. You can read all 

about the advocacy victories attained in 2022 

here. 

AMAC Action Releases 2022 Advocacy 

Annual Report 

https://rosemarkadvisors.com/
https://amac.us/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/2022-AMAC-Action-Advocacy-Annual-Report-graphics-and-photos-final-version-1-23-23-1.pdf

